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Senator Lasee:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.

As requested, this draft closely tracks existing law for podiatrists.  I have included a
number questions in embedded drafter’s notes throughout the draft.  You can locate
those easily by searching for “ **** ” in the PDF version of the draft.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Thank you.

Michael Gallagher
Legislative Attorney
(608) 267−7511
michael.gallagher@legis.wisconsin.gov


